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October 25, 2023 

 
 
 
Re: Collaborator on NSERC Alliance (option 2) project 
 
Dear Dr. Misra, 
 
We wanted to inform you that the organization, “Save The Environment” led by you is 
collaborator on the funded “Microplastics in Sewage Sludge Exploration and Detection 
(MISSED)”. This proposal is brought to you in partnership with the Governmental partners (1. 
National Research Council Canada (NRC), 2. Environment and Climate Change Canada (ECCC)); 
Municipal partners (3. Regional York Municipality (RYM), 4. Metro Vancouver (MV)); Non-Profit 
partners (5. Ripley’s Aquarium of Canada (RAC) and 6. Pollution Probe); International 
collaborators (7. Catalan Institute for Water Research (ICRA) in Spain, 8. La Universidad de 
Castilla-La Mancha (UCLM) in Spain, 9. Norwegian University of Life Sciences (NULS) in Norway). 
 
Thanking you.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Satinder Kaur Brar, Ph.D. 
I Professor and James and Joanne Love Chair in Environmental Engineering I 
Department of Civil Engineering 
Lassonde School of Engineering, York University 
P: 416-736-2100 ext. 55228 
Email: satinder.brar@lassonde.yorku.ca 
Website: https://lassonde.yorku.ca/users/satinder-brar 
 

http://lassonde.yorku.ca/
http://www.yorku.ca/
mailto:satinder.brar@lassonde.yorku.ca
https://lassonde.yorku.ca/users/satinder-brar

